
 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 
Official bid documents including plans and specifications for the following project are 
now available*: 
 

 

NEW CITY HALL RENOVATIONS AND RELOCATION 
 

PROJECT NO. E016015 (FORMERLY PW1615) 
 

 
Project Description:  Project is located at 501 and 509 Weber Avenue.  Tenant 

improvements to the existing two buildings.  The buildings will 
be the new Stockton City Hall. 

   
Engineer's Estimate: Below $33,500,000 

License Required:  Class "B" 

Bid Opening Date:  Thursday, February 10, 2022, 2 PM 
City Hall, Clerk’s Office 
425 N. El Dorado Avenue 
Stockton, CA  95202 
 

Broadcast at: 
http://www.stocktonca.gov/goverment/oMeetings/councilMeetings.html  

 
Mandatory Job Walk: January 12, 2022, 1:00 PM 
 
*Note: Official bid documents, including plans and specifications, may be                

obtained from the City of Stockton web site at www.stocktonca.gov/pwbid.   
 
 Only prime contractors enlisted in the Council approved Pre-Qualified Bidder’s List 

are allowed to submit a construction bid for this project. 
 
 All bids submitted for this project must conform with the requirements of the official 

bid documents, including plans and specifications, Instructions to Bidders, 
complete Bid Forms Package, and any Letters of Clarification issued during the 
bidding process. Bids must be submitted to the City Clerk’s Office on or before      
2 p.m. on the Bid Opening Date. 

 
If you would like additional information regarding this project, please contact Joshua Lewis, 
Project Manager, at (209) 937-8055, or email at Joshua.Lewis@stocktonca.gov.  


